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The important dates for the whole year are now available on Dojo and the school website: 

https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-for-theyear/140458 
 
 

Class Photographs 

Due to unforeseen circumstances the 

date of the class photographs has been 

changed to Wednesday 22nd May. 

 

Book Fair 

We are pleased to announce that we will be 

hosting a Scholastic Book Fair on the week 

beginning 29th April.  You will be able to bring 

your child into school (through the front 

entrance) from 3.30pm – 4.00pm to look at the 

books on sale.  We will be able to accept cash 

and card if you wish to purchase a book. 

School Council Breakfast 

The School Council will be hosting a 

breakfast for parents and children on 

Thursday 2nd May.  The hall will be open 

from 8.00am onwards if you wish to 

attend with your child.  Please note 

that you cannot leave your child at this 

time and you must remain with your 

child and take them round to class at 

8.40am, as normal. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Attendance  

Attendance is always given the utmost 
priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every 
child and class is to have at least 96% 
attendance. 
Attendance for each class this week is: 
 
N - 94.8% 
Rec - 91.3% 
Yr 1 - 95.5% 
Yr 2 - 97.7% 
Yr 3 - 93.3% 
Yr 4 -93.9% 
Yr 5 -95% 
Yr 6 - 95.6% 

 
Well done Year 2! 
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